
L.L.  Broadfoot:  The
Collection  on  Display  at
Harlin’s Grand Re-Opening
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in Museum reopens for the first time since the coronavirus
lockdown for public safety shuttered our doors in March
2020, visitors will be delighted to find that our first
gallery show will feature pieces from the well-known Ozarks-
native  artist  whose  name  has  become  synonymous  with
capturing the unique people of the Shannon County hills—and
beyond.  L.L. Broadfoot: The Collection will be on display
September 12th through October 3rd, 2020,  in the museum’s
Hathcock Gallery. New public hours through the end of the
year will be Saturdays only, 12 pm – 4pm, and also by
appointment. 
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